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OMHSAS Telehealth Survey 

The survey is available here. Please share this survey with Members. 

Due to COVID-19, telehealth and telephone service delivery has significantly increased. The Office of 
Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services (OMHSAS) is asking for Members’ help to make sure that 
future behavioral health services through telehealth meet their ongoing needs. This survey is for 
individuals who received behavioral health services over the past several months. If multiple family 
members received services, you may complete the survey separately for each individual.    
 
Questions about this survey can be directed to: RA-PWTBHS@pa.go 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/COVID19-Expansion-Future-for-BHTelehealth-PA-Medicaid-Program
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